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Six Candidates to Interview for
Superintendent of Hartford Public Schools

Hartford, Mich. — The Hartford Board of Education selected the following finalists to interview for
Superintendent of Schools:

Tuesday, May 25

6:10 PM - 7:00 PM Shanna Spickard, Principal
Milan Area Schools, Michigan

7:10 PM - 8:00 PM Steven Disney, Superintendent
River Forest Schools, Indiana

8:20 PM - 9:10 PM Deanna Dobbins, Principal
Glenpool Public Schools, Colorado

Wednesday, May 26

6:10 PM - 7:00 PM Carlos de la Berrera, Principal
Grand Rapids Public Schools, Michigan

7:10 PM - 8:00 PM Kelly Millin, Principal
Dowagiac Union Schools, Michigan

8:20 PM -9:10 PM Bradley Geesaman, Director of Curriculum & Assessment
Hartford Public Schools, Michigan

Interviews will be held on Tuesday, May 25™ and Wednesday, May 26, beginning at 6:00 pm in
the Hartford High School Auditorium. Community members, district staff and interested parties
are encouraged to attend both evenings of interviews. Masks and Social Distancing protocols will
be in effect.



